
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Mike McCarthy, City Engineer 

DATE:    December 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: 
Tualatin Moving Forward Fifth Annual Report 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
In 2018, Tualatin voters approved a $20 million transportation bond to pay for projects that improve 
traffic flow, neighborhood safety, and provide safe access to schools and parks citywide.  More 
than 35 bond-funded projects are planned to be complete by the end of 2023. 

With this Fifth Annual Report, 24 projects are built and 12 more are underway in every corner of 
the City.  This report highlights the completion of the Martinazzi/Sagert and 95th/Avery/93rd projects 
and other projects completed in 2022, and the many projects currently underway and to be 
completed in 2023. 

A copy of the report will be mailed to all Tualatin residents. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- PowerPoint Presentation 
- Fifth Annual Report 


